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Linford, Tera

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 8:44 AM
To: Linford, Tera
Cc: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Proposed Changes to RPC 1.13 comment 4 and RPC 1.16

Categories: Rule Comments

 
 

From: vlaparker@aol.com [mailto:vlaparker@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 6:10 AM 
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Proposed Changes to RPC 1.13 comment 4 and RPC 1.16 

 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts 
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and 
know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account 
and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident. 

   

 
With respect Order Number 25700-A-1321 containing proposed changes to RPC 1.13 Comment [4], and RPC 
1.16 Comment [16], classes of attorneys are carved out.  It is of concern that the Supreme Court would issue a 
ruling leading to proposed changes creating such classes.   
 
The solution to the concerns raised in the lawsuit does not require this action.  The dangers of creating classes 
of attorneys should be apparent to everyone.   
 
We are, in truth, ONE class of attorneys no matter who we employs us.  Our client/employee should not 
determine our ethics.   
 
DO NOT APPROVE, please.   
 
 
Vicki Parker, 
Attorney at Law #7194  
 


